
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Poppy Class  

Summer 1   Newsletter 

2022 - 2023 

 

 

Welcome 

Welcome back! We hope you have had a wonderful Easter break 

together and enjoyed lots of chocolate. I cannot believe that we are 

about to embark on the summer term! Here’s hoping for some super 

weather. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

This term our book is… 

 

Key Class information 

Monday – P.E skills with sports coach                               

Wednesday – Local walk, please provide appropriate 

clothing           

Thursday – book change day – please send in sharing 

books and folders.                                                                                          

Please send a coat in each day. We go out, whatever the 

weather!  

Please send in plenty of drinks, as the weather gets 

hotter. Please ensure your child has spare clothing, sun 

hats and in this hotter weather please provide sun 

cream to keep in school. 

  

  

  

  

Curriculum 
 

This term the whole school topic is ‘Swords 
and Sandals.’ Poppy class will experience 
this in our weekly 4D sessions and in 
performing arts with Hillary.  
 
Poppy class loved last terms text 
Superworm, but we barely scratched the 
surface of all the things we wanted to do, 
therefore we are going to carry on with the 
learning from the ‘How does your garden 
grow?’ topic. Thursday will be our weekly 
planting session and we hope this term to 
be able to restart our weekly walks to the 
local park. We are making the class story 
quite sensory and a little messy too! 
 
This term Poppy class will start cookery 
sessions every Monday afternoon in the 
cookery room. This is a very exciting 
opportunity and we cannot wait to see what 
delights Alison will be cooking with us.  We 
ask for a £1.50 weekly donation.  
  
  
  
  
  
  

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it 

every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to 

Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk  

 

 

Poppy Class 

 

Natalie Nikki Tash Nicola 
 

Whole School Diary Dates 

01/05/2023 Bank Holiday 
05/05/2023 King’s Coronation School Event 
08/05/2023 Bank Holiday 
26/05/2023 End of Term 
05/06/2023 Start of Term 

 
Please send £1.50 a week or £6 for the term in a named 
envelope to cover the cost of ingredients for food lessons. 
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